
From: REDACTED [mailto:redacted@gmail.com]  

Sent: 09 August 2017 07:12 
To: Charlie Fletcher; alvin.finch@bracknell-forsst.gov.uk 

Cc: tina.mckenzie@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
Subject: Star kebabs 

Good morning. I was sad to hear star kebabs is being moved. I've been using star kebabs for 

24 yrs or so, when Eddie was at the train station. I admit the parking is an issue on market 

street, but he always keeps the area clean from what I've seen. He has a lot of loyal 

customers, as he's always friendly and polite. Please don't force him to move, or let him 

choose another place, as he knows his customers. 

Thank you 

REDACTED  

A loyal customer to star kebabs 

Annex I



From: REDACTED [mailto:redactedrrrrr@gmail.com]  

Sent: 08 August 2017 14:42 
To: Charlie Fletcher; Alvin Finch; Tina McKenzie-Boyle 

Subject: support for Eddie/Star Kebab 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Please accept this email in support of Eddie Star Kebab in market street, Bracknell. 

I have been a regular patron of the kebab van for over 20 years, & over that time Eddie has 

become a friend. He is always polite & cheerful & a big part in the community. He has been 

moved several times & also in the place he has been allocated now restricts parking for him 

& other business in the area.  

Eddie has always kept the van & surrounding area clean & free from litter. 

Again, this is support of Eddie staying where he is. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

REDACTED 

Bracknell resident since 1978 
 


